
 

 

 
 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jesus' prayer is 
that we know the 

name of God as our 
holy and righteous 

Father. This 
assembly helps 

children to 
understand that 

our faith unites us 
as one body and 
one spirit by the 

one hope by which 
we are all called. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 9th June we ask children to 

wear red, yellow or orange (like 

flames) for our Pentecost celebration. 

We ask for a £1 donation which will 

go to Marys Meals which serves 

nutritious school meals to children 

living in some of the world’s poorest 

countries. 
 

First Holy Communion School 

Assembly 

On Tuesday 24th June we will be having a 

school assembly to celebrate those who 

made their First Holy Communion this 

year. If your child has recently made 

their Holy Communion please let the 

school office know and bring their First 

Holy Communion outfit to the office on 

that morning. 

  

Back in March, our children carefully chose and planted seeds—lettuce, tomatoes, carrots, and more. Around the 

same time, we transformed a bare soil patch into a budding wildflower garden. After months of watering and care, we 

proudly harvested our first lettuce this week and shared it together. That very day, Nelly’s mum, Lucy, a professional 

florist, surprised us with a beautiful array of flowers and helped refresh our garden space. Thanks to her generous 

help, we now have both a vibrant vegetable patch and a flourishing flower garden to enjoy and explore. 

This experiment explored how a selection of tools could pick up varied size 

seeds to show how finch beaks have evolved with different foods. 

 

On Friday 13th of June 
8:20am, Year 3 parents 
are invited to join their 

children at church as they 
lead a short mass before 

school. 

We look forward to seeing 
you there. 


